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April 6, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Below is important information regarding changes that will go into effect on Thursday, April 

8th: 

 

 All of our PreK-12 students will be enrolled either in a full-time in-person program, or a 

full-time remote learning program.   

 

 Mr. Kupiec and Mrs. Murphy recently emailed specific information to families whose 

children will be making a change in their educational program.  If your child is making a 

change in his/her educational program, and you have not yet received specific details 

from either Mr. Kupiec or Mrs. Murphy, please call either the Tully Elementary School 

Main Office (315-696-6213) or the Junior/Senior High School Main Office (315-696-

6235) 

 

 Mr. Bailey recently sent letters to the families whose children will be experiencing 

changes related to school transportation (i.e.: pick-up times, drop-off times).  If you have 

any questions regarding changes to our bus routes, please call our Bus Garage (315-696-

6250).   

 

 Morning arrival procedures will change: 

o There will be no thru traffic on the school campus from 7:30-8:00am.   

o Upon morning arrival all school buses will park in the middle of the school 

campus, near the football field. 

o Parent drop-off will begin at 7:30am at the Elementary School Main Entrance.   

o Parent drop-off will begin at 7:30am at the Junior/Senior High School Main 

Entrance. 

o These are the same morning arrival procedures we followed during previous 

school years. 

o Here is a link to a map showing traffic patterns during morning arrival: Map 

 

Our entire faculty and staff are looking forward to having most of our students back with us full-

time. 

 

Sincerely, 
Robert J. Hughes 

Robert J. Hughes 

Superintendent of Schools  

http://www.tullyschools.org/tfiles/folder828/AM%20Arrival%20April%202021.pdf

